
 

Ginny Russell Award for Excellence and Achievement 

Sponsored by the South Warren Snowmobile Club, Inc. 

Scholarship Amount- $500 

 

Ginny Russell was a great person and a leader in our community.  Ginny and her husband Mike were the 
proprietors of Ciro’s Restaurant in Lake Luzerne.  Unfortunately, Ginny passed away in November of 2012.  
Mike and his son, Mike, Jr. are still operating Ciro’s.  Ginny was also one of the South Warren Snowmobile 
Club’s biggest supporters for many years.  The South Warren Snowmobile Club is  dedicating a scholarship in 
Ginny’s memory for students planning to pursue a career in the field of culinary arts, education, or business.  
The scholarship money will be paid to the recipient at the conclusion of their first successful semester of 
college.  Verification of first semester college grades will be required.  A passing GPA (2.0 on a 4.0 scale) is 
required to receive this funding. 

  

Please provide the information below to be considered for the Scholarship 

Name: 

Address: 

Phone Number: 

Field of Study for College: 

Why do you feel you would be the person most deserving of this scholarship: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

________________________ 

Signature 

________________________ 

Date 

 

**DUE TO GUIDANCE OFFICE BY APRIL 15** 

                      XIII 


